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June 24, 1980

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of !bclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Please send to us a copy each of the current utility and state
government emergency evacuation plans for the Davis-Besse Nu-
clear Power Station, Unit I (Ibcket No. 50-346 ). It is our un-
derstanding that the utility site plan has received imC approval.
We wauld appreciate also a copy of any order by the IRC pertain-
ing to this approval.

Sincerely,

a .-

W. Matthew Perrenad
Associate Director
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